Dr. K. Helen Fisher 2010 “Award of Merit”

Presented by Niagara Peninsula Fruit and Vegetable Growers’ Association

You are invited to join the directors of the NPF&VGA as they honour Dr. K. Helen Fisher with the 2010 Award of Merit
for her many years of service to the grape industry of Ontario.

Cocktail Reception
Tuesday, March 1, 2011

7:00 to 9:00 pm
Presentation at 8:00 pm

Niagara College Bench Mark Restaurant
135 Taylor Road, Niagara-on-the-Lake Campus

Helen’s career has touched many people in the grape and wine industry in Ontario and beyond. Her research has been
applied in nature and readily understood by the industry. Her career started as a research student under Ollie Bradr at
Vineland, then five years as a Fruit Crop Advisor at Harrow, two years as an instructor at Fairview, Alberta, then back to
Vineland for the rest of her career as researcher in breeding and plant physiology with OMAFRA and currently as
Associate Professor of Viticulture, Department of Plant Agriculture, University of Guelph.

Helen Fisher - Extension advisor, researcher, teacher and friend of the NPF&VGA

For complimentary tickets or more information, please call Glenna Cairnie at 905.945.5363
or glennacairnie@sympatico.ca




